

March 3, 2020

Dear LEARN Staff,

The health and safety of our students, families, and staff are priorities at LEARN. As part of our effort to ensure the well-being of all, LEARN is continually monitoring the health concern regarding the novel (new) coronavirus first detected in Wuhan City, Hubei Province, China. Although the virus continues to expand, there are no known cases of infection in or around New London County at this time.

Education is vital in all efforts to reduce the spread of this and any illness. LEARN is working with Ledge Light Health District (LLHD), the Department of Public Health (DPH), and our Medical Advisor in order to have the most up to date information and recommendations regarding the virus. To increase your own awareness and for the latest on the rapidly developing information, visit the Ledge Light Health District website at www.llhd.org, as well as the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at www.cdc.gov.

We will continue to keep you updated based on any further directives that we receive from LLHD, DPH, and our Medical Advisor. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Katherine Ericson
Executive Director

Christin Kondash RN Nursing Supervisor